Zone 6 Women's Golf 2023 Treasurer's Spring Report

I would like to welcome all of you to our Zone 6 Spring Captain's Meeting. I am Heather Bishop your new Zone 6 Treasurer. I would like to thank past Treasurer Judy Aldcroft for her detailed notes to use as I step into this position.

I used the 2022 year end financial report to prepare my budget for 2023.

Included in your Captain's packet is a Levy Form. Zone 6 collects levy payments in May and August of each year. The levy has been \$7.00 for the past several years and will remain that for 2023. The levy of \$7.00 is collected for each Women's Members, Junior Members and Business Lady Members who have joined your club. The deadline for the first levy payment is May 15 per your Captain's Calendar of Duties. I will be sending an email in early July as a reminder for the collection of levies for members who have joined after May 1. The second levy payment is due August 1.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully Submitted

Heather Bishop Zone 6 Treasurer